~ Whetstone National Honor Society

February 26, 2010

Dear New NHS Member,

Congratulations on being selected for membership in the National
Honor Society! The Induction Ceremony will be held on Thursday,
March 25™ at 7:30 p.m. in the Whetstone auditorium,

You should select an adult who will present you with your NHS pin
at the ceremony. This person does not have to be a member of your family;
he/she can be a teacher, minister, neighbor, or any adult with whom you
would like to share this honor. (Please do not ask anyone who is still
attending high school, even though that person might have reached the legal
“adult” age!) Be sure to check that your presenter will be able to attend the
ceremony.

NHS dues are $10.00. You pay them only one time. They help
defray costs for NHS pins, senior tassels, future receptions, and
philanthropic projects. Please turn your dues in with your induction -
ceremony information sheet to Mrs. Krajnak by Thursday, March 4.
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Frederick R. Sutter
National Honor Society Advisor

WHETSTONE HIGH SCHOOL
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